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SUVCW Promotions and Marking Committee 
 

Your Promotions and Marketing Committee continues to be work hard to advocate and advertise the great work our 

Order does in our communities in commemorating and honoring the heroic deeds of our ancestors.  As you develop your 

Camp and Department calendars in the coming months, here are a few suggestions that can help us build even stronger 

ties in the areas we serve: 

  

·       Volunteer as a group at local food kitchens that serve the underprivileged. 

·       Collect and donate non-perishable foods to food pantries for the upcoming Thanksgiving and holiday 

season. 

·       Donate as a group to local blood drives. 

·       Actively participate in local “adopt a family” programs that support children and families in need. 

·       Join with other service organizations to promote and participate in local “Trunk or Treat” events for 

Halloween. It is never too late to add a group. 

  

These are just a few active support programs found in many of the areas we serve that are eager for the assistance 

service groups like ours can provide.  Find these sponsoring organizations and reach out to them - give them a helping 

hand in helping others!  These and other opportunities make stronger communities and build name recognition and good 

will for us - the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War.  
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